

MEMO

Date: July 11, 2022

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent

From: Chuck Baur, Technology Director

Re: Action Items

July 20, 2022 BOE Meeting

The Technology Department would like to post the following outdated/decommissioned equipment on Gov Deals for auction: (Any tech equipment containing a hard drive will be sanitized or hard drive removed prior to sale. Any equipment that does not sell at auction will eventually be responsibly recycled)

15x Cisco 2960x Switches lx Cisco 2900 Voice Gateway lx Cisco 4500 Switch 45 Cisco 2700 Access Points